
 

 

February, 2017 

Well this winter has been one for the record books, no to jinx the blanket shoot, but I 
hope the warm weather holds out!  We will see what we get for that Saturday March 
4th.  A fresh shoot schedule for 2017 is enclosed. 

A big thank-you to Neil Eddington and his family who hosted the seminar at his 
home shop Saturday the 18th. They made a KETTLE of vegetable soup that was 
awesome! We chopped the 3 club rifles down so we can use them at events for the 
kids, Pheasants Forever and at the Conservation Club, with shorter trigger pull and 
barrel lengths they should be much better. Thanks all that helped out, it was a 
beautiful day. 

Our next shoot is on March 4th, our blanket shoot being hosted by Bill Grubaugh. It’s 
a Saturday shoot so it will start around 10:00. Remember, bring a prize with a value 
around $10. Hope to see you then! 

Sincerely 

Mark Hazel 


